
BEACONSFIELD PROGRESS ASSOCIATION INC. 
General Meeting Tuesday 16 July 2019 7.30pm 

 
1.Opening and Welcome : President  Graeme Taylor 
Opened the meeting at 7:40PM 
 
2.Attendance: Brad Battin MP, David Farrelly, Karen Chipperfield, Viv Williams, Brett Owen, 
Colin Brewer, Suzanne Brewer, Rob Cooper, Helen Jamieson, Brad Hurren, David Haley, 
Tania Baxter, Ann Taylor, Graeme Taylor 
 
Apologies: Andrew Brewster, Bronwyn McCormick 
 
3. Guest speaker  Brad Battin MP   
I want the burnt shops at the start of Beaconsfield dealt with quickly as it an eyesore to the 
entrance to Beaconsfield. 
I am committed to campaign for the improvements to Beaconsfield Railway station including: 
An upgraded toilet block to be reopened, which is already sewerage connected. 
Undercover area needed for all passengers, also a special undercover area for disabled 
people to get onto trains. 
If skyrail happens we will also get bike paths and Basketball courts.  
Really good turnout for CFA volunteers from many local stations.  
Extra lanes for the Monash freeway and the Beaconsfield Diamond interchange is under way 
approx. 18 months to completion.  
  
4. Acceptance of the General Meeting Minutes :  
Motion that the Minutes of the 18 June  2019 meeting be accepted.    
        V Williams / Ann Taylor Carried 
 
                                               
5. Correspondence in 

• Beaconsfield Reservoir meetings and reports  

• Various re Winter 2019 Beaconsfield Banner 

• 20/6 Cr Brett Owen –Aqueduct Heritage protection – (Ex J Vurlow) 

• 24/6 Kym Ockerby  CSC App for 2019 Cardinia community leadership 
programme 

• 24/6 CSC Cardinia Planning scheme Ammendment C235 rezone 145 Rossiter 
Road KWR rezone farming to residential 

• 25/6 Walter Carmignani re Toilets reply to email from A Taylor 25/6 

• 9/7 Kym Ockerby CSC re assistance BPA T Cooper, Cr Brett Owen catch up 

• 24/6 Cr B Owen K Ockerby re Insurances 

• 10/7 M Matthews CSC Celebrate Anaidoc 2019 CSC 

• 11/7 S Benton re Brad Battin attending our meeting  
    

  Correspondence out:     

• Beaconsfield Reservoir meetings & reports   

• Various re Beaconsfield Banner  

• 25/6 AT to CSC re toilets thanks you for exeloo upgrade and mentioned 
offensive graffiti in the Woolworth’s Toilet.  

• 10/7 AT to CSC re BPA assistance  

•  12/7 GT to S Benton confirming Brad Battin to attend BPA meeting 
     

6. Business arising from minutes - Nothing  
  
 



 
 
7. Reports  
President – G Taylor as attached 
       G Taylor / C Brewer Carried 
Treasurer – A Taylor – No report Tabled 
         
Councillors’ Report- Cr Brett Owen   
Fire at the shops was devastating to the Beaconsfield community.  
July Town planning meeting a 2000m2 residential block in Holm Park Rd was refused for an 
application for a 2 lot subdivision.  
Eight intersections to be upgraded, at this stage we are not sure who will undertake the 
works, Vic Roads or the Council. 
Council has supported a move to extend the 70km/hour zone to the end of Beaconsfield, Vic 
Roads has also agreed to change it.  
Insurance as a whole - Council are reviewing to see how they can assist groups procure 
insurance. 
Foot path in Woods St, works are now being considered on the west side to be widened. 
   
 
8. General Business- 
Reports  - 
Beaconsfield Banner – Andrew – Banner for Winter  2019    
 
9. Meeting closed at 9:10PM 
 
10. Next meeting  20 Aug   2019   7.30pm.     

  
 
 
 

 

 

  


